
 
 

Event Information 
 
How do I get in? 

• Marriot Entrance 
• Marriot Connector 
• Cater Street Entrances 
• All other entrances will be closed.  

  
Who can come in the building? 

• Athletes 
• 2 coaches per team and 1 personnel 
• NO SPECTATORS are allowed in the building 

  
Where do I go? 

• Registration- Meeting Room 14/15 
• Warmup Entrance- Hall CD 
• Performance Hall Exit- Hall B 
• Awards Pickup- Outside Registration at Hall D entrance. 

  
When do I arrive? 

• Warm up check in will be 40 mins before the performance time.  Please do not arrive early 
• If you MUST arrive early, see the warm up staff for a place to hold until the warm up has begun 
• Coaches and athletes will be allowed to enter through the warm up 
• 1 personnel is allowed to help chaperone, but is NOT ALLOWED to enter the warm up 
• Everyone must leave the building following their performance unless a coach or crossover 
• Only coaches and crossovers athletes can re-enter the warm up area 
• Athletes that are not crossing over MAY NOT stay and watch.  We know that you may be used to 

having all your teams stay and support every team, however it is critical that we follow the rules 
of the governor and the health department.    

Scoring 
• Accuscore will be contactless.  A QR code will be available at scoresheet pick up. You will be able 

to submit form to have your routines reviewed. You will receive a text/email with the result. 
Updated scoresheets will be emailed if applicable.  
 

Awards and Exit 
• Awards must be picked up before you leave. Awards will NOT be shipped. 
• If you are the only team in a division, awards may be picked up following your performance.  
• Virtual Award Schedule will be attached to the Final Event info email. 

 
Due to the governor’s executive order and capacity limitations this event will have NO SPECTATORS. Your 
continued safety is our number one priority, and we continue to work hard to provide competitive 
opportunities for your program. We ask for full cooperation to avoid any interruptions this weekend. We 
thank you in advance for your continued patience. 


